
To:        Mayor Gavin Buckley  
 
From:    Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager  
 

Date:     March 22, 2023  
 
Subject: R-50-22.  

 

Rocky Gorge Development Emergency Action For the purpose of addressing the Rocky Gorge 

Development's "Aris T. Allen Boulevard" project, a 23-acre site platted for 48 single-family 

housing units; calling for an immediate stop work order on site development, and requiring a 

report on the project. That the Director of Planning and Zoning should issue an order requiring 

the developer and/or owner of the property to stop work per §21.36.010A until the City reviews 

the permits and approvals under which the Rocky Gorge Development Aris T. Allen Boulevard 

Project is allowed to proceed and determines whether those documents are current and in full 

effect.  
 
 

Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager 
 


